
Principal’s Message:
Happy Fall Hutton Families!

September has flown by for us here and we are moving into a very full 
October. We are excited to be fully launched into another school year and 
grateful that we were able to have our students learning in-person from 
the start. We know that the credit for this 
goes to our entire community. Thank you for 
keeping your child home when they are sick. 
We appreciate your vigilance in keeping our 
students and staff safe. Please be mindful that 
the weather is changing. Be sure to have your 
child dress appropriately for the weather.

What a fun fall season! We are looking forward 
to Hutton’s Great Pumpkin Parade on Friday, 
October 22nd from 5:30-7:00 PM. We are 
grateful to our PTG and parent volunteers for 
hosting such a wonderful event that is sure 
to be a great time for the entire family. I look 
forward to seeing you all there.

I am looking forward to the hustle and bustle 
of having our amazing volunteers back in our 
building. Your presence has been missed, as 
you are so vital to the work we do here in our 
school. If you are interested in volunteering 
for the first time, please complete a volunteer 
clearance application, which is available in 
the Hutton office. Approved volunteers will be 
welcomed back into our building after October 
18th. We are so excited to have you back!

Finally, our teachers are always finding creative 
ways for our scholars to engage in learning. 
This past week, our 5th grade teachers were 
able to bring back an awesome learning 
tradition – Math Olympics. As I walked 
through the MPR, I noticed our scholars using 
different strategies to solve math problems 
and collaborating with peers to compare their 
strategies and their work. It was a sight to see!    

As always, thank you for your partnership and 
continued support.

A Heart for Hutton,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
October 18-22 

4/5 Grade State Testing

October 22 
Early Release Day 1:45 

October 22 
The Great Pumpkin Parade 

5:30-7  

October 19 
Strategic Planning Parent 

Town Hall 6:30  
Zoom Meeting Link

October 27 
PTG Meeting 6:30

October 18-22 
4/5 Grade State Testing

October 22 
Early Release Day 1:45 

October 22 
The Great Pumpkin Parade 5:30-7  

October 19 
Strategic Planning Parent Town Hall 6:30 Zoom 

Meeting Link

October 27 
PTG Meeting 6:30

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Like us on Facebook! 
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The Great 
Pumpkin Parade 
Join the Hutton community on 

Friday, October 22nd from 5:30-7 
PM for Hutton's first ever Great 
Pumpkin parade.  This outdoor 

event is a safe and fun way 
for families to show off their 

costumes, get some treats and 
enjoy some music!  The parade 
will start on the blacktop and 

go around the school with a few 
stops along the way for Halloween 

snacks and treats. Families can 
start at any time to walk the route. 
The route should take around 20 

minutes. 

Visit all four stops and you'll be 
entered into a drawing! 

Volunteers, we need you! Please 
be sure to sign up using the 

Sign Up Genius.  All volunteers 
must have proof of vaccination 
or exemption on record with the 

school district as well as volunteer 
clearance on file with the school.

Hutton PTG

Please keep your child at home if they are experiencing any of the 
symptoms below. It’s our first desire to keep everyone safe and we 
thank you for your understanding and help in the matter. Please call the 
attendance line, 354-3060 to report your child’s absence.

	y Fever of 100.4 or higher or chills
	y Cough
	y Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
	y Unusual fatigue
	y Muscle or body aches
	y Headache
	y New loss of taste or smell
	y Sore throat
	y Congestion or runny nose – not related to seasonal allergies
	y Nausea or vomiting
	y Diarrhea

Symptoms may appear 2-14 days after exposure to the virus. People 
with these symptoms may have COVID-19:
Per the Spokane Health District guidelines the school will need either:

1.	 A doctor’s note to excuse them.

2.	 A negative Covid test (not a rapid test).

3.	 If #1 or #2 is not possible then the student will need to stay home 
10 days from the onset of symptoms.

From our Nurse:  
COVID Health and Safety Info

From our Librarian, Rachel Peters

Check out the latest Hutton Library Newsletter 
from Ms. Peters. We love having our Library 
operational again!

All SPS students and staff 
can get a Free Library 
Card from the Spokane 
Public Library. Get reading, 
Hutton Elementary!

Parents, please send 
your student with 

extra masks for 
school. It’s helpful to 
have extra masks at 
school just in case. Thank you to 

our community 
partners!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054cabab2ca7f85-hutton
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:b81aee45-368d-4133-bb5b-a5e1322604e4#pageNum=1
https://www.spokaneschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=222&ViewID=52b79723-ec53-452a-bfe0-68aca2439fac&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=6124&PageID=9
https://www.spokaneschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=222&ViewID=52b79723-ec53-452a-bfe0-68aca2439fac&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=6124&PageID=9

